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HARC Members

 Bryan Green- Chair Commissioner Payne

 Richard McChesney-V. Chair Commissioner Weekley

 Bert Bender Mayor Cates

 Letisia Powell Commissioner Kaufman

 Joel Cognevich Commissioner Lopez

 Joe Moody Commissioner Romero

 William Shepler Commissioner Wardlow
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Review Statistics

 In 2016-2017 Fiscal Year Staff approved 1,516 Certificates of
Appropriateness or 93% of received applications.

 During the Fiscal Year HARC held 11 public meetings. Staff prepared
reports and packages for all public meetings.

 During the 2016-2017 Fiscal Year the Commission reviewed 84
applications, 65 of those applications were approved and 13 were denied,
and 13 were withdrawn or postponed.

 In 2016-2017 Fiscal Year HARC collected $234,860 in applications,
reviews, inspections, and fines fees.

 During 2016-2017 Fiscal Year there was a decrease in Certificates of
Appropriateness if compare to 2015-2016 Fiscal Year (341 less
applications).
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Review Statistics

 14,740 Certificate of Appropriateness have been received and reviewed

in the past 8 years! Of those 123 applications, or .8%, were denied.

 In the past year 3 applications were appealed to the Special

Magistrate, 1 appeal was withdrawn. Two appeals are under review in

Circuit Court.
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Goals for 2018

 Draft and implement an ordinance for preventing

demolition by neglect by creating an Affirmative

Maintenance ordinance.

 Redraft and changes of the entire Chapter 102 of the

LDR’s.

 Draft of new guidelines for windows- doors and

fenestrations, guidelines for materials, fencing and

colors. Include new guidelines for re adapting historic

buildings to a new use.

 More public education on Historic Preservation and

what we do.


